WYOMING PERINATAL QUALITY COLLABORATIVE MONTHLY NEWSLETTER

WyPOC PERINA PER

March Volume 2 Issue 3

CURRENT EVENTS

Would your hospital like to participate in the WY PQC's FIRST Perinatal Quality Improvement Project??

Please email the PQC to see how your hospital can get involved!

Emails:

wypqc@infieldvector.com or wdh-mch-wypqc@wyo.gov

Contact Us

WvPOC

Maternal and Child Health Unit Public Health Division 122 West 25th Street, 3rd Floor West Cheyenne, WY 82002 WyPQC Website Page

Email:

wdh-mch-wypqc@wyo.gov

Would you like to add someone to this newsletter and WyPQC listsery?

Do you wish to be unsubscribed from our newsletter and WyPQC listsery?

Please Contact Us at the email address above to add someone or to unsubscribe!

General Updates

Funding Opportunities Applications Close March 31st!

The Women and Infant Health Program has opened their 2023 Title V Funding Proposal Request for Applications! We are looking for community-based organizations in Wyoming to apply to receive funding for programs or initiatives that address the following priorities: improving well-woman preventive service access, improving infant safe sleep practices and environments, and reducing tobacco use during pregnancy and postpartum. For more information and to apply please click the link here.

Upcoming Webinars/Trainings

ECHO for Integrative Care:

Next Sessions: March 29th – <u>Infertility</u>, April 12th – <u>Maternal and Infant Bonding</u>, April 26th – <u>Eating Disorders</u>

More information is available on the website: https://www.uwyo.edu/wind/echo/mental-health/index.html

2023 Maternal Mental Health Forum, Early Registration Now Open March 22-24, Register

Research with Pregnant and Lactating Persons: Mitigating Risk and Liability March 23rd, Register

2023 Communities Improving Maternal Health Alliance Conference April 18th, Register

Interested in ordering Materials?

The Wyoming Department of Health-Maternal and Child Health (MCH) Unit is supporting CDC Hear Her Campaign by purchasing magnets that support this campaign to give out to pregnant people across Wyoming.

The MCH Unit is actively supporting the Maternal Mental Health Hotline. As part of this support, the MCH Unit has purchased wallet cards displaying the Hotline information. These wallet cards come in both English and Spanish.

If you are interested in ordering the **FREE** CDC Hear Her Magnets and/or the Maternal Mental Health Wallet Cards, please contact natalie.hudanick1@wyo.gov with the amount you would like in English and/or Spanish and the mailing address you would like them sent to!

RESOURCES

Postpartum Support International (PSI)

- Provider Line PSI Perinatal Psychiatric Consult Line 1-877-499-4773
- Wyoming Chapter Scholarship Opportunities Link to application.
- Link for Infant Mortality Prevention Toolkit here: Toolkit
- Are you interested in ordering brochures or other materials from the Wyoming PSI Chapter? If Yes, please contact psichairwyoming@gmail.com